
Celebrating Success! 

Camp Whakamaru 2020 

Pod 1’s day at 
Camp. 

Design at its best. 
Ashley designed and 
made her Elsa dress 

independently 



 

Reporoa Junior Rugby 
If you missed the Junior muster it is not to late to register for 
the 2020 season.   
There is a current postponement with starting of the season due 
to Covid 19, hopefully this will not impact on the                    
commencement of games as they are not due to start 
till May 2. If you are wanting more information about   
signing up for Junior Rugby or what is  involved, look 
up our Facebook page 'Reporoa Rugby Football Club' 
or phone Norm on 0274488887 
 

PTA AGM Wine and Cheese 

 Social 

Please put aside the date - 

Wed 25th March to attend our     
Parents & Teachers  

Association Annual General 
Meeting and School  

Community  

 Social.  

This is a chance to 
meet other school 
whanau and build       
momentum for a 
great year! 


